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TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE OF PIPIROA ROAD,  
ON TUESDAY THE 5th OF MARCH 2019 FROM 5AM UNTILL THURSDAY THE 

7TH OF MARCH 5.30PM. 
 

Dear Residence, 
 
Pipiroa Rd will be temporarily closed to all traffic from Tuesday, 5th of March 2019 from 5am until 

Thursday the 7th of March 5.30pm.  The road is closed due a to excavation works for an installation of a 

cattle underpass at 310 Pipiroa.  There will be no way through this site, there will be a detour in place for 

through traffic detouring down Hopai W Rd on to Central Rd N then State High 2 then into Ngatea, 

likewise for traffic heading North.  

 

The closure will be for approximately 3 days while the Underpass is being installed.   

 

For any concerns on the days of the works please contact our General Manager on 027 280 8399. 

 

If you would like any further details please contact Jo Curin, on 07 827 1869. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Jo Curin 

Office Manager 

Curin Contractors Ltd 

Ph. 07827 1869 

Cell. 0275 345 360 

Email; office@curincontractors.co.nz   


